
 

News from the Principal 

Newsletter   # 16               5 October 2022  

St Mary’s Primary School 
W e  a s p i r e ,  w e  i n c l u d e ,  w e  a c h i e v e .  

Dear Families,  

l

St Mary's School acknowledges the Australian Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples as the first 
inhabitants of the nation and the traditional  custodians of the lands where we live, learn and work. 

Welcome to Term 4! It was lovely to speak with 
many students as they entered the school 
grounds over the past few days. Many were able 
to retell their holiday experiences with delight 
and joy. Geelong winning the premiership was a 
highlight for many. If Geelong is your team, 
congratulations and continue to enjoy their 
success. 
Our last day of Term 3 saw Nina (Foundation 
Coral) as our Principal for a Day. Nina was a 
very popular choice and she granted the       
students the opportunity to dress in pyjamas or 
footy colours and have extra play. 

Social Catholic Teaching is a very important 
aspect of St Mary’s School. On the last day of 
term, a small group of Year 1/2 students pre-
sented Alan from the Parish Pantry with approx-
imately $130, raised from the sale of friendship 
bands, made and sold by these students. This is 
social justice in action! Alan extended his thanks 
and presented each of the students with a cer-
tificate of appreciation. Well Done and thank 
you to Olivia, Lucia, Charlotte, Maxine, Olive, 
Leni, Olivia and Indie. 
This Friday, 7 October,  we will celebrate Mercy 
Feast Day which was during the holidays on 24 
September. Everyone is asked to wear a touch 
of blue. As on previous Feast Days, to make it 
very easy for families, students can wear their 
school uniform with a touch of blue (Eg, ribbon, 
socks, etc.) or casual clothes with blue (Eg, T-
shirt, shorts, etc.) No money needs to be 
brought to school on the day, as this is covered 
in the Events and Activities’ Levy. All money is 
paid to the St Mary’s Parish Pantry, who do a 

wonderful job supporting families in need,         
including some of our St Mary’s School families. 
On behalf of the parish pantry, thank you for 
your generous support! 
We are also pleased to announce that the St 
Mary’s Parish Pantry is now registered with the 
Australian Taxation Office as a Deductible Gift 
Recipient effective from 27 July 2022. This 
means that all donations to the Parish Pantry 
are a Tax Deduction. This offers a great oppor-
tunity to assist this worthy public benevolent 
institution. 
Over the coming weeks, we have a number of 
students competing at progressing levels in 
Athletics, Basketball, Volleyball and Cricket. We 
wish all teams and competitors all the very best 
as they represent themselves, their families and 
St Mary’s School. 
For the first two weeks of this term, students 
can wear either their correct Summer or Winter 
Uniform. From Monday, 17 October, all        
students will be expected to wear their correct 
Summer Uniform. Socks are to be navy, plain 
white or have the school logo, please refer to 
the uniform policy for the particulars. Socks with 

commercial brands are not acceptable. A       
reminder that St Mary’s School hats must be 
worn from 1 September until 1 May. 
Teachers have planned rich and rigorous units of 
work for all the students and term overviews 
will be sent out to all families via Operoo. Please 
use this information to have discussions with 
your children about their learning throughout 
Term 4. 
School fees assist the school to provide learning 
experiences, technology and resources for all 
students. Thank you to all families who ensure 
their school fees are paid and up to date. In 
reviewing fees received to date, we have a  
number of families who are not up to date or 
not on a payment plan. Fee statements will be 
sent home soon and if you are behind, or not on 
a payment plan, your urgent attention would be 
appreciated. We would appreciate all accounts 
to be at a zero balance, by the end of Novem-
ber. Moving forward, if you are not on a           
payment plan, you will be contacted to arrange 
this.  

Kind Regards, Annice Lappin 

Upcoming Dates in 2022 
 

TERM 4  
Week 1 
Friday 7 October: MERCY FEAST DAY 
Wear a touch of Blue (school uniform or casual blue 
clothes). 

 
Week 2 
Monday 10 October 
Foundation Assembly.  Gates Open 2:50pm. 
 
Thursday 13 October 
School ART SHOW, 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
 
Week 3 
Monday 17 October 
Year 1/2 Assembly.  Gates Open 2:50pm. 
STUDENTS TO WEAR SUMMER UNIFORM 
 
Wednesday 19 October 
PFA Meeting, School Staffroom, 7:00 pm 
 
Week 4 
Monday 24 October 
Year 3/4 Assembly.  Gates Open 2:50pm. 
 
Week 5 
Monday 31 October: SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 
Staff Professional Learning 
Tuesday 1 November: SCHOOL CLOSED 
Melbourne Cup Day PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 
Week 6 
Monday 7 November 
Year 5/6 Assembly.  Gates Open 2:50pm. 
 
Tuesday 8 November 
2023 Foundation Transition to School  
 
Friday 11 November: FRESH FRUIT FRIDAY 
Sacrament of Reconciliation, 9:15 am at 
school, Year 3 Students. 
 
Week 7 
Thursday 17 November 
 PFA Colour Run & Picnic, 5:00 pm—6:30 pm 
 
Week 8 
Tuesday 22 November 
2023 Foundation Transition to School  
 
Friday 25 November: SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 
2023 Planning Day 
 
Week 9 

Year 3/4 Camp 
2 days/1 night: 28/11/22 to 29/11/22 
 
Week 10 

Year 5/6 Camp 
3 days/2 nights: 7/12/22 to 9/12/22 

Nina 

https://www.smgeelong.catholic.edu.au/_files/ugd/a50b63_e497f0984f8c4a069ec3d5d7f34e0b6b.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

Page 2 St Mary’s Primary School  

WEEK 2 

 

TRYBOOKING LINK:  https://www.trybooking.com/CCUGQ  

https://www.trybooking.com/CCUGQ
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On Monday morning, Foundation students  
participated in the GMHBA Geelong Cats 
Healthy Heroes session. Students were joined 
by Education Team Members and the Geelong 
Cats Club mascot, Half-Cat, in sharing some of 
their key messages around being a Healthy 
Hero. This was an immersion into the learning 
students are going to undertake in our Core 
Knowledge unit about making healthy choices. 
Our presenters encouraged the students to 
listen and learn about the healthy messages in 
the areas of physical activity, healthy eating, 
wellbeing, sleep and screen time.  
Some of the key messages included: 
 

• screen time = less than 2 hours per day 

• hydration = drink 7 glasses of water per day 

• physical activity = 60 minutes every day (and does not need to be at once) 

• healthy eating = eat 5 serves of vegetables and 2 serves of fruit a day 

• wellbeing = there are 2 character strengths that when actioned enhance our wellbeing 

• sleep = children this age needs 9 to 11 hours sleep each night  

 

Pictured: Zali, Half-Cat and Maddy with the Foundation students. 

By Ariya R By Harvey C 
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Class THE ARTS PE STEM 

F-Coral Alfie C Oscar D Emily W 

F-Opal Jaci F John B Archie B 

1/2 Pearl Portia P Ollie H Joshua K 

1/2 Topaz Jaylee B Lucy M Milla W 

1/2 Crystal Indie P Emily B Clementine O 

3/4 Group 1 Mia B Pippa H Joel M 

3/4 Group 2 Maci F Peyton M Tilly B 

3/4 Group 3 Vera K Judah M Giselle Z 

5/6 Emerald Lenni K Angus W Hudson K 

5/6 Sapphire Hannah W Emilia E Hannah D 

5/6 Turquoise Ruby D Jack K Ava E 

Specialist STAR  

Awards  
Week 9-10 

Keep up the great work in your specialist classes, 
and well done to the following students who 
were awarded the 'Specialist STAR' awards for 
Term 3, Week 9-10. 

Specialist Teachers 
Mrs B (Samantha Boyington, PE) 
Miss Jade (Jade Collier, STEM) 
Miss Liza (Liza Rosati, The Arts) 

2023  

Foundation 

Transition to 

School 

 

Session 1 
Tuesday  
8 November 
9:30 - 11:00 am 
 
Session 2 
Tuesday  
22 November 
9:30 - 11:00 am 
 
Session 3 and Whole 
School Step Up  
Morning 
Tuesday  
13 December 
9:30 - 11:00 am 
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Community News 

https://melbournefringe.com.au/

event/sonder/ 

https://melbournefringe.com.au/event/sonder/
https://melbournefringe.com.au/event/sonder/


 

 

   

Jack Flynn-French  
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www.smgeelong.catholic.edu.au 
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St Mary’s Primary School  

 

St Mary’s School 

SOCIAL MEDIA: 
 

 
Facebook: 
@St.Mary’sPrimaryGeelong 
 

Instagram: 
stmarys_ps_geelong 
Twitter: 
@StMarysPS3220 
School Website: 
www.smgeelong.catholic.edu.au 
Parent Portal password - 

mary175 

 

SCHOOL TERMS 

 

2022 
TERM 4: 
Monday 3 October to  
Friday 16 December 
1:00 pm Dismissal 
 

2023 
TERM 1: 
Monday 30 January  to  
Thursday 6 April. 

Community News 

LOST SCHOOL UNIFORM ITEMS 
 

A reminder to ensure all school 
uniform items are clearly named. 
If your child brings home an item 

of uniform that is not theirs, 
please ensure it is returned to 

school so it can be returned to its 
rightful owner. 

 
Thank you. 

St Mary’s School 

http://www.smgeelong.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/St.MarysPrimaryGeelong
https://www.smgeelong.catholic.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/St.MarysPrimaryGeelong

